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April 20 , 1966 

Dr . John Hannah 

GoRHAM STATE COLLEGE 

GORHAM, MAINE 

President , Michigan State University 

East Lansing , Michigan 

Dear Dr . Hannah : 

The Sunday New York Times (April 17 1 1966) reported that 

Michigan State University had operated in concert with the C. I . A. during 

the period 1959 through 1962 0 As a graduate of this institution I deplore 

this "intellectual prostitution'' and will herewith do my best to conceal my 

association with M.s.u •• 

Please remove my name from the M. S. U. alumni mailing list 

immediately o 

Ph . Do 1962 

f. er • 'Kt t 

A AL/al 



April 25, 1966 

Dear Doctor Lacognata: 

This is to inform you that your request to have yoUT name 
removed from the Michigan State University alumni mailing 
list is being transmitted to the Alumni Office. 

On the off chance that you are interested in the facts, 
I am sending this copy of a statement 1 made at a press 
conference on April 22 regarding the Michigan State 
University project in South Vietnam. 

Doctor A. A. Lacognata 
Gorham State College 
Gorham. Maine 

f 
Enclosure 
cc: Mr. Jack Kinney 

Sincerely, 

President 
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